Sent: 21 September 2 !
To: Planning

Cc: Ana Mercedes; Stroud, Alfie
Subject: URGENT dead dangerous dying tree - NW3 7PH

Hello,

Following my phone call this morning at 10:30, I would like to report that one of the trees in
my back garden has fallen onto my bay window during a big storm on Wednesday 14th Sept.
My flat is in a grade 11 listed building and the bay window is a very important feature. I
would like permission to remove it as soon as possible as it is very dangerous and could
collapse further (I have a 4 year old daughter) and also could damage the bay.

Thave attached some photographs.
Many Thanks. Look forward to hearing from you.
Lisa Thompson

Flat 1, 14 Ferncroft Avenue,
NW3 7PH



